
HB 2094 raises the limit cap on charges for asset management of 
Oregon’s investment funds.  It raises no new fees.  It authorizes no new 
expenditures.  It simply raises the cap in case a future downturn, which 
is very likely, so the Emergency Board or Ways & Means can make 
adjustments if necessary in the future.  Simple preparation.  We can all 
pray the economy holds steady but if not we should be prepared.   
 


